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l*{el!o University of Dhaka,

As students frorn University of Dhaka in
achieved an honour in the Final RounC,
avaiiable.

As this year's submission deadline is Sunday, 30 Novernber 2025, I kindly ask for your support in distributing
.rnformation about this.year's edition to your students and within your school, Your efforts can encourage even more

* students to engage with mathematics: https://iymc.info/en/#quatiflcation

To assist you in sharing this opportunity, our team has prepared a range of materials, inctuding:

. Posters to displSy in classrooms or common areas.. Training Resourcee to help students prepare for the competition.. lnformational Flyers that can be dishibuted to students or colleagues.

You can access these materials here: https://iymc.info/enlmaterials

We would iove to see your students participate this year. lf you have any questions or need additional support, please
don't hesitate to contact me.

.3est regards.
Stefan Amber.g
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ffiangladesh participated in the International Youth Math Challenge and
I arn reachlng out to inforrn you that the Qualificatisn Round gOeS is now
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